
A Note from the Publisher

This issue of the International Journal of

Paediatric Dentistry marks a change in our

Editor-in-Chief. It would therefore not seem

right for this issue to be published without an

expression of my gratitude for all Göran Dahl-

löf has done for IJPD, and my welcome to

Chris Deery as the new Editor-in-Chief.

Working with Göran for the past six years

has been a real pleasure and I will miss his

Swedish sense of coolness, good humour and

professional co-operative spirit. During the

term of Göran’s leadership, the journal has

gone through a remarkable transition and

today is stronger and more well-esteemed

than ever before.

The highlight was of course, the successful

inclusion in Thompson Reuter’s Journal Cita-

tion Report and thus receiving our first impact

factor in 2008 - an impressive 1.074. Since

then the impact factor has continued to rise

in ranking due to Göran’s solid ground work.

On behalf of Wiley-Blackwell, I and my col-

leagues extend our utmost thanks to Göran

for the dedicated work that he has provided

to IJPD. We wish him all the best.

Thomas Trier-Mork

Journal Publishing Manager

Wiley-Blackwell
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